
 

For Local 8 Members at YouthCare 
August 23, 2023 

   

We Say YES! 
 
By a landslide majority we vote YES to a $2.50 across-the-board increase in 2024. We 
continue to receive 2% step increases on our anniversary date of hire.  
 
We will meet again next year to negotiate an across-the-board increase for 2025.  
 
Congratulations to our bargaining team Grace Lindsley, Aaron Shay, Tal Rizzo, Mikayla 
Hertz, and Ginsy Connor and to our Union! These increases show when we stand 
together, we win! 
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Phoebe Feldsher, 
at phoebe@opeiu8.org. 
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